FIRC Board of Directors’ Meeting
October 28, 2006, Upper Marlboro, MD
Directors Present:  Jo Ann Brown, Tony Colicchio, Emily Hackett, Pat Moore, Rich Moore

Members Present:  Laura Colicchio 

Directors Not Present:  Suzi McGraw, Sali Peterson
Quorum Achieved:  Five directors were present. 
The meeting opened at 1:45 pm and ended at 3:45 pm.

Minutes were approved from previous meeting on July 22, 2006.

Treasurer’s Report

Rich Moore gave the treasurer’s report.

The club has $569 in the bank with a $107 fee due for housing the website leaving $462 available.
Old Business

There was no unresolved old business.  The directors were pleased with the willingness of club members to arrange a clinic, show, and trail rides in the last summer and fall and the good participation of club members at these events. 
New Business
The board discussed potential upcoming rides and suggested events:
· Ride - Valley Forge, PA – November 4.
· Ride - Urbana, MD – November 18.

· Holiday Party and Annual Meeting – Laurel, MD - December 9.
The board voted to donate $50 to Celtic Rescue in thanks for taking care of three Icelandic horses.
The board appointed Mary Knipmeyer the FIRC rescue coordinator pending some administrative matters.

The board voted to spend $50 to sponsor a youth class at Gudmar Petursson’s show in Kentucky on November 18.  Club member Megan Milloy will be riding. 
The board decided to send written notices of dues for 2007.  Those not joining by the end of March will be removed from the club email list.  A second list of anyone who has been a member also will be maintained for general announcements and publicity.  Emily and Pat agreed to work on these in coordination with Suzi.
The board discussed possible events for 2007 including three clinics, four to six trail rides, and five or more shows.  Rich will draft a calendar and post in January.
The board hopes to look into posting information from clinics in a training section on the club website.  This also could take the form of a blog.  Another idea would be to prepare a training manual based on clinic notes.  Laura will take the lead on these.
The board also discussed holding one-day clinics run by members who would practice techniques covered at clinics and share them with members who did not attend the clinics.  These would be free and open to any club member.  Rich will work on this with Laura and Sandy Newkirk.
A notice will be sent to the membership asking for people willing to serve on the Board in 2007.

Tony reported that all FIRC ball and almost all shirts with the original logo caps had been sold.  There were still some shirts with the logo that had been made in error.  Tony plans to solicit the club on interest and then place another order.

The board noted with regret news of the serious illness of club member Jim Bedinger.
The next meeting of the Board will be on Saturday, December 9 at Barbara Sollner-Webb’s home.
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